
This video, designed to recap the 2024 HBCU fair, highlights current high school students  as they

learn about and consider the unique opportunities an HBCU offers. With over 20 HBCUs

represented, we were able to interview several CCS grads returning to help recruit their younger

peers. This video was featured on all of the CCS social media outlets, and effectively raised

awareness about the importance of HBCUs, as well as amplifying the voices and experiences of

local alumni.


